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Long Beach, CA – The City of Long Beach, in partnership with Long Beach Heritage, in
collaboration with Evolution Hospitality, LLC and the Queen Mary Heritage Foundation, will offer
the first-ever annual membership opportunity for the RMS Queen Mary. Membership dues will be
tax-deductible and will support the ongoing conservation and restoration efforts of the historic
landmark.

“We hope this first of its kind membership opportunity will continue the public’s excitement
and anticipation as we move closer to reopening additional amenities onboard the ship next year,”
said Mayor Robert Garcia. “This also gives community members the opportunity to contribute to
the ongoing preservation of the ship through their membership fee donation.”

Long Beach Announces Queen Mary
Annual Membership Program



This Press Release was distributed on December 15, 2022, and is being shared with the
SSHSA Southern California Chapter Membership
as an update on the status of the Queen Mary.
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